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	It is hard to believe that May is here.  Students are busy demonstrating all they learned this year.  Students in grades 3-8 are busy taking the MCAS in English language arts and in math.  Students in grades 5 & 8 will be taking the MCAS science and technology test. Teachers have worked very hard preparing our students and we believe our students are ready for these challenging tests. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	On April 11th, our grade 4 students, under the direction of music teacher Ms. Hoffman, entertained family, fellow students and friends with a musical program entitled, “Music Is for Everyone.”   A special thank you to MATV for taping the program. Family, friends and community members are able to see this program again on the local cable station. 
	Our second grade students are preparing for their annual program. The students will be honoring the men and women who gave their lives for our freedom. They have prepared a very special show to celebrate Memorial Day through music and singing. You won't want to miss it!
	Also honoring Memorial Day, the Beebe P.T.O. is organizing a spring walk-a-thon recognizing this special day.  Students will learn facts about our country and our Armed Forces as they walk the route around Beebe. Students are encouraged to wear red, white and blue.
	Thank you to sixth grade teacher Michelle Corbett for organizing our 13th successful Earth Day Celebration.  Our students worked very hard cleaning up area parks and playgrounds.  Students provided approximately 675 hours of labor to the community.
	Our grade 8 students have started preparing for high school.  Under the guidance of counselor Jennifer Loustaunau, they have selected their elective courses for next year.  We will be celebrating their accomplishments during Beebe Grade 8 Student Recognition Night. The event will be take place on June 20th at 6:00 P.M. in our auditorium. The night will end with students participating in a Luau in the cafeteria. We are looking forward to this special day for our eighth graders.            
Important dates:         
May 3rd- Early Release 12:30 Dismissal
May 3rd- School Council 6:30 P.M.
May 9th- P.T.O. Meeting 6:30
May 15th- Walk-A- Thon –Grades 5-8, May 16th-Grades K-4
May 25th- Grade 2 Program 1:15
May 29th- No School Memorial Day



